
Project Lead The Way 2017 Counselor Information Conference 

On December 1, 2017 San Diego State University’s Project Lead The Way (PLTW) hosted its annual 

Counselor Information Conference where over 60 counselors, administrators, teachers, and students 

attended to learn more about the PLTW curriculum and to share their success with the program. PLTW 

SDSU Director Michelle Bunn and PLTW West CA Director of School Engagement Shelley Fox went 

through courses offered through Launch (K-5), Gateway (6-8), and the three High School Pathways 

(Engineering (9-12), Computer Science (9-12) and Biomedical Science (9-12)). Current high school 

Engineering and Biomedical Science students shared their PLTW project and opportunities they had 

access to through the PLTW pathways. Two PLTW Alumni students, currently attending SDSU and 

pursuing STEM degrees, shared how taking PLTW courses influenced them in their career path and how 

they were better prepared for college due to the vigorous PLTW coursework. Attendees were informed 

about the PLTW SDSU Preferred Admissions Program, as well as the 2 PLTW SDSU scholarships, for 

PLTW Engineering students.  

Did you miss this PLTW Counselor Information Conference but want to learn more about PLTW? The 

PLTW California State Conference is January 22-24, 2018 in Riverside, CA and is a great opportunity to 

connect with more than 1,200 teachers, administrators, business leaders, policymakers, and university 

representatives who are passionate about empowering K-12 students, expanding access to real-world 

learning, and supporting teachers. Register Now! 

https://www.eiseverywhere.com/274761

